









Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

1st February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

February Hotdog Lunch - Wednesday 27th February

We would like to give the children who normally have sandwiches the opportunity to have a lunch on Wednesday 27th February.

If you would like your child to have lunch, please complete and return the slip below with your payment of £2.35 in a named envelope to the school office by **Monday 18th February.**

Children will have the choice of hot dog or vegetarian hot dog, served with sweetcorn or baked beans, and fries. There will also be jacket potatoes available with various fillings. They can choose jelly or ice-cream for pudding.

Unfortunately, online payment is not suitable for this event.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. Bean

Catering Manager

S. Bec.

February Hotdog Lunch – Wednesday 27th February 2019

Signed Date

L:\2018-2019 Letters\February Lunch Special 2019.doc